NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Hewitt City Council
Workshop/Regular meeting scheduled for Monday,
January 21, 2019, is cancelled.

The next regular meeting is scheduled to be held on
Monday, February 4, 2019.

Lydta Lopez, City Secretafy
(Posted 01-18-2019 at 10:00 am)




